
Date:  22 May 2020 

Hello Parents, 

We wanted to share some good news for a 

change.  Mr Coleman has a new addition to 

his family!  His new baby daughter arrived on 

Wednesday and we all send him , his wife 

and the rest of the family our warmest con-

gratulations!   He is now on paternity leave, 

so anything urgent please email secre-

tary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk or contact your 

child’s class teacher through SeeSaw. 

We are also delighted to announce that    

Mrs Thomas has returned to work and 

whilst she has been ‘virtually’ back for a 

while we will see her in person when chil-

dren start to return soon.   Sadly, that means we have to say goodbye to Mrs Hawthorn.  

She has been with us for 6 months now and in that time she has really been part of the 

team.   It is a sad consequence of the current times that we can’t be in school to give her 

a proper goodbye. However, we have made her promise to come in and see all the chil-

dren once full time school resumes. I am sure you will join me in thanking her and wish-

ing her all the best in her future career.   

Camp refunds - we are now (finally) in the process of making refunds for Okehampton 

camp.  (Camp Kernow refunds were done a few weeks ago.)  If you paid via ParentPay 

these refunds will go to your ParentPay parent account from where you can withdraw 

them if you choose.  If you paid via other means you will receive a payment direct to 

your bank account.   

You should all have received a letter detailing re-opening plans.  After half term, we will 

make contact again with all those affected by the phased return.  There will be no re-

mote learning next week; it will start up again from 1 June.   Remember, if you have any 

problems with this please contact us.   

Have a great half term and enjoy the good weather that is forecast now that we are al-

lowed to get out and about a bit more.  Stay safe. 
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